Vote No on SB 223

Based on the First and Fourteenth Amendments, Private Schools have the Right and Freedom to exist, and to exercise jurisdiction
over their own schools.

Private Schools do not contract with Public School Districts for services, and should not be pressured into registering with ODE in

order to participate in interscholastic sports, nor should they be penalized for engaging in extracurricular activities with non-private
schools. Private Schools do not receive rémunération or services from public school districts by competing in sports with them.

There is no need to impose unnecessary restrictions on Private Schools and deny them the freedom of complete jurisdiction over
their Schools. We say NO to SB 223.



